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Comments: Coleen Garcia

Inyo National Forest

| oppose to the proposed Long Valley exploration drilling, No. 59294, without prior environmental assessment.
This project could threaten the water quality and supply to a very sensitive area.

Many times mining activity releases toxic materials into the surrounding area and water. This would be very
damaging consequences to Hot Creek and surrounding areas.

Full Environmental Assessment and public hearings are needed before granting such a permit.

Sincerely,

Michael Weigand



